Town Board Meeting
December 12, 2005 5:30 P.M.
Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Jack Huston called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors Elsie Bartz, Bill Jelinek and Kevin Koth.

Vouchers had been signed.

Plan Commission Chair Diana Smith reported on the progress of the map changes. 34 letters have been sent out to landowners where errors had been found. There have only been two responses so far.

The next meeting will be December 19<sup>th</sup> at 10:30 A.M..

M/M Bartz/Jelinek to adjourn. Passed 4-0

Ann Eckman, Clerk